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May 7, 2015 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 

 
ADDENDUM #2 

Madison St. Reconstruction & Oakland Ave. Resurfacing Assm’t District-2015 
Block 1 Wingra Park Alley Recon. Assm’t District-2015 

 
CONTRACT NO. 7395 

 
Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, the 
original document shall remain in effect. 
 
Date and time for Bid Submission is revised to extend the bid period for an additional week to  
Friday, May 15, 2015 at 1:00 P.M.   
 
The purpose of this extension is to allow the City time to redesign the sanitary sewer on Oakland Avenue and 
the 1500 block of Madison Avenue.  Also, approximately 200 feet of sanitary sewer main replacement on 
Regent Street will be added to the plans.  Another addendum will be issued at a later date which will include 
the revised plans, specifications and quantities. 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
 
Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at: 
 
http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering 
office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route.   
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